
 
MUPY welcomed the representatives from MOH Holdings, Singapore
 

July 30, 2012       
 
Assist.Prof. Usa Chaikledkaew, Deputy Dean for International Affairs, cordially welcomed Mr. Jason
Fong, Assistant Director, Ms. Yong Pei Chean, Chief Pharmacist at Khoo Teck Puat Hospital, Ms.
Jaslyn Cheow, Assistant Manager from MOH Holdings, Singapore in the occasion of visiting MUPY and
giving a special lecture entitiled ’Job Opportunity at MOH Holdings in Singapre’ for fifth year
pharmacy students and alumni. 

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/920


